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We are still in the early stages of implementation. The main board have received a proposal and presentation on the implementation of SOS. Senior managers have attended a training and planning session and a training programme is currently being developed. The first phase of training will begin in December, running through to June.
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Tracey Overs, Children’s Social Care is the Project Lead for SoS. Sarah Herron, KSCP Training Officer will co-ordinate the training programme.





 Newsletters will be produced  regularly to keep the partnership informed and up to date regarding the progress of the implementation. SoS briefings will be held on a monthly basis.

















Knowsley Council together with the 


KSCP is committed towards developing a consistent model of working with families.


The Signs of Safety model is an innovative, strengths-based, safety-organised approach and framework to working with children and families.


We are working in partnership with St Helens to embed this recognised     model and framework of               working. 








One of the key features in effectively engaging children and families is by having common language and approach to understanding need, risk and effective change management. This is one of the strengths in adopting the SoS model. 


SoS will provide multi agency practitioners with a commonality in language and understanding of working with children and families across the continuum of need.                   











SoS has been implemented in over 50 local authorities in the UK; it has been evaluated independently by the NSPCC. It has developed a positive reputation over the past 19 years, particularly with regards to its use in the areas of child protection and early intervention, most notably through the work of Eileen Munro in her review of child protection 


	In the UK.





In the roll out of SoS, a training plan, targeted leadership approach, organisational alignment of systems, policies and procedures and aligning performance and quality assurance processes will feature as part of the organisational implementation.





 


This strengths-based and safety-focused approach to child protection work is grounded in partnership and collaboration. It expands the investigation of risk to encompass strengths and Signs of Safety that can be built upon to stabilise and strengthen a child’s and family’s situation.
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7 MINUTE BRIEFING


Signs of Safety
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7 Minute Briefing: Local Lessons
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For more information regarding 7 minute briefings, please email sarah.herron@knowsley.gov.uk
Knowsley Safeguarding Children Board, 2nd Floor, Nutgrove Villa, Westmorland Road, Huyton L36 6GA

Tel: 0151 443 3859 www.knowsleyscb.org.uk


